
  
155 F Road Loxahatchee Groves, FL 33470  

            

TO:             Town Council 

FROM:            Richard Gallant, Public Works Director 

VIA:                 Francine Ramaglia, Town Manager     

DATE:             June 3, 2025 

SUBJECT:      Resolution No. 2025-37; FSA (Florida Sheriffs Association) Contract 

 

 

Background: The Public Works Department would like to utilize the FSA (Florida Sheriffs Association) 

Contract to procure two (2) Metro Matrix Message Board Trailer, Large with AGM Batteries. The price for 

one is $19,600.00, total purchase amount will be $39,200.00. This purchase was budgeted under our Traffic 

Control Signs GL. 

 

Purchasing message boards will aid in communication between the Town and its residents. The intent of 

this purchase is for notification of road closures, important Town information, etc. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Recommendations: Staff recommends approval of Resolution No. 2025-37. 


